

UNDP/RR/2019-048

25 February 2019

Dear Mr. Kurukulasuriya,

UNDP Co-Financing to the GEF Project "Myanmar Rural Renewable Energy Development Programme"

I am hereby pleased to confirm UNDP's contribution of USD 200,000 as cofinancing for the above-mentioned project, being submitted to the GEF Secretariat for final endorsement

We look forward to the approval of the GEF project and will remain fully supportive of its implementation.

Yours Sincerely,

Peter Batchelor Resident Representative a.i

Mr. Pradeep Kurukulasuriya

Executive Coordinator and Director- Global Environmental Finance & Lead, Natural Capital and the Environment Bureau for Policy and Programme Support Global Policy Network United Nations Development Programme